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Support DHC Through
Kroger's Community Rewards

Program!
DHC is now a proud participant in the Kroger Community
Rewards Program. This program allows you to support

Doctors for Healthy Communities initiatives simply by shopping for groceries!

Go to www.kroger.com and create an account. Register your Kroger Rewards Card, and
then go to the “Community Rewards” page in the “Savings” dropdown menu. Then, search
for DHC’s non-profit number, which is YK518, and click Enroll!

It’s that easy. Your Kroger shopping will go to support the great work our volunteers do to
support families throughout Kentucky.

Dr. Babar Speaks to Wave 3 News About
Vaccinations

DHC President Dr. Muhammad Babar spoke with Wave3 News about the ongoing
vaccination process and when we can expect herd immunity. Read or watch the full
interview at the link below!

Click Here To Watch

Reusable Water
Bottles Delivered to

JCPS and UP
DHC volunteers have worked tirelessly
to provide renewable water vessels to
JCPS schools (Camp Taylor, Audubon
Elementary, and Newcomer Academy
School) as well as United Partners for
Women and Children. Reusable water
bottles & disposable water cups from
Louisville Water Company were
delivered to all locations. Supplies for the JCPS Care Closet were also delivered to JCPS
schools, including laundry detergent, cleaning products, hygiene wipes, gently used
clothes, nonperishable food and more.

http://www.kroger.com
https://www.wave3.com/2021/02/07/health-officials-urge-importance-reaching-herd-immunity-some-refuse-vaccinations/
https://www.dhcus.org/2021/03/01/reusable-water-bottles-delivered-to-jcps-schools/
https://www.dhcus.org/2021/03/01/reusable-water-bottles-delivered-to-newcomer-academy-school/
https://www.dhcus.org/2021/03/01/dhc-volunteers-deliver-reusable-water-bottles-to-up-for-women-and-children/


School Supplies
Delivered to Maxwell

Elementary
Doctors for Healthy Communities
volunteers delivered school supplies to
support families at Maxwell Spanish
Immersion Elementary School on February
5th, 2021.

Maxwell Elementary is part of Fayette
County Public Schools and its mission
statement is “Maxwell Escuela de
Inmersión en Español is a learning
community committed to equity, proficiency
for all, and Spanish language acquisition —
empowering students for success in a
global society.”

DHC Requests JCPS Care Closet Supplies



Donate to DHC Here!
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https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=K242LFLG5XCJJ&source=url
https://www.facebook.com/docsforhealth/
https://twitter.com/DocsHealthyComm

